
Subject: RE: 2016 BUDGET
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 10/20/2015 09:56 AM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>, <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
CC: "'Steve Loverro'" <steve@westcoastphoto.net>, "'Mike Malick'" <Mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>

Thanks Jim.
 
I would like the Corrected Copy distributed with a note that states:
 
There we three minor errors on the previously distributed 2016 Budget.  The errors relate to typos in the “%
of increase” column which have since been corrected on the attached document.  The Finance Committee
apologizes for these errors. 
Thank you.
Finance Committee
 
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 9:53 AM
To: Laurie Goldman; lisa@mediadistrict.org
Cc: Steve Loverro; 'Mike Malick'
Subject: Re: 2016 BUDGET
Importance: High
 
Thanks Laurie and I will send out to the Board.  Do you want me to send it out with the pink highlights and make reference to
them as corrected?  Please advise and thanks.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 
From: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 9:37 AM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Steve Loverro <steve@westcoastphoto.net>, Mike Malick <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>
Subject: 2016 BUDGET
 
Good morning!
 
Thank goodness for Steve’s eagle eye!  There were 3 errors in the “percentage increases” on the attached
memo – please see the corrected version, highlighted in PINK.
 
Could you please distribute the corrected copy TODAY (also attached)?  And please use the CORRECTED
copy for the Board packets on Thursday.
 
Thank you.
 
Hugs,
Laurie
 
 

  Goldman Organization
Laurie Goldman, President
8391 Beverly Blvd., Suite 327
Los Angeles, CA  90048
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310 274.8627
(E) laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
 

Friends of the Hollywood Central Park
Laurie L. Goldman, Executive Director/Founding President



1680 North Vine Street, Suite 1000
Hollywood, CA  90028
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310.274.8627
(E)  laurie.goldman@hfcp.org or laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
http://hollywoodcentralpark.org 
Facebook Twitter

Save the Date – January 7, 2016:  For the Love of Hollywood Gala!
 


